Applying for a Post Primary School Place 2021


Please the 'Applying for a Post Primary Place' information leaflet on the school website at www.hartmemorialps.org – PARENTS - LETTERS after reading the information below:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]applications for post primary places must be completed online at www.eani.org.uk/admissions from 12pm on Monday 1 March to 4pm on Tuesday 16 March 2021.
· you can view the step-by-step video guide for completing the online application at   https://www.eani.org.uk/school-management/ea-digital-admissions-online-resource-hub/videos-presentations Subtitles are available in Irish, Polish, Portuguese, Lithuanian, Romanian, Arabic and Tetum. You can also click on the 'Recite Me' tool on the website to translate information and have the admissions criteria for each school read to you.
· find out information about the schools you are considering by reading their Admissions Criteria (or having it read to you by using the 'Recite Me' tool) and thinking about how well your child meets the criteria.
· you can check on the EA website if your child would be eligible for transport to a particular school
· you are strongly recommended to list at least FOUR schools in order of preference as over half of all secondary schools are over-subscribed.
· please make sure that you check that you have included all relevant information on the application form before submitting it.
· the Helpline number for digital assistance is 028 95 985 595.

